
Martin, Carrie 

 
From:  Adrian Kardash  

Sent:  Thursday, June 04, 2015 1:53 PM 

To:  Kelly, Denis 

Cc:  contact@westondownsra.com; Regional Councillor Mario Ferri Vaughan; Regional 
Councillor Gino Rosati Vaughan; Regional Councillor Michael Di Biase Vaughan; 
Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua Vaughan; Titherington, Brian; Kostopoulos, Daniel 

Subject:  Turning restrictions for the Weston Downs community 

 
Dear Chairman and Members of Regional Council, 
 
Our household supports the turning restrictions being proposed for the community of Weston Downs 
by our Ratepayers Association. 
 
The woefully inadequate intersection of Weston Road and Rutherford Road has created the traffic and 
safety concerns we have in our neighbourhood.  During the morning and evening rush hours we have a 
very high volume of traffic cutting through our streets to bypass the abovementioned intersection. 
 
Poor road planning along with high density uncontrolled development in the region has resulted in the 
traffic congestion problems we are faced with today.  Development should not be allowed without an 
adequate increase in infrastructure funded by the developer. 
 
Our ratepayers association has kept us informed on this matter and we support their efforts. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Adrian Kardash 
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